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October was a busy and fulfilling month here at Cornerstone Preschool. We enjoyed
the Pumpkins and Pizza Party with our preschool families on October 18 th .
We added two new families to the preschool this month. We are so happy to have the
Martin family and the Favila Family joining our preschool program.
Our littles all practiced their earthquake drill, and fire safety “stop, drop’ and roll”
practice.

Now it is November already!
Our 3 & 4 year olds are practicing writing their names, letters and sounds from A – L,
and counting from 1- 20. They have also been learning about a variety of 
STEAM topics in various fields of Science this month.
Our 2 year olds have been working on letter sounds from A – H, and practicing their
counting from 1- 5 and 1-10. Making projects using the shapes: circle, square, triangle,
and rectangle is also part of their weekly practice.

Also, just a reminder that the Preschool will be closed on:
 Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday November 27, 28 & 29 for Thanksgiving
 The week of December 23 – 27 the Preschool is closed for Christmas Break
 We will also close on January 1 st for New Year’s Day
Praying you all have a blessed and wonderful Fall season,
Loretta Gelegan, Director

October Recap: 

Oct 18th - Pumpkin Pizza Party

Oct 31st - Halloween

Reminders

Closed for Veterans Day
Monday Nov. 11th 

Thanksgiving Holiday
Wed Nov. 27th - 29th
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cornerstonepreschool.fresno@gmail.com

Phone: 559-628-0037


